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Dates for your diary: 
Weds 20th Dec – Last day of term 
Thurs 4th Jan – First day of term 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

What we did this week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The Christmas performance went very well and we 
are so completely proud of the children and how well 
they did with the rehearsals as well.  

• We have finished off the last week of term with so 
many lovely Christmas activities and we hope you 
enjoy looking at the little Christmas bags the children 
have brought home. 

• The children have had lots of opportunities to play 
with Christmas themed small world, role playing 
being on Santa’s sleigh, playing lots of musical games 
and snowball throwing.  

• There has been lots of opportunities for mark making 
and scissor control activities too. 

Can we also take this opportunity to say a big  

Thank you  
for all the kind Christmas cards and gifts. 

• We hope you have a lovely Christmas time. We look 
forward to seeing what 2024 brings and all the 
fabulous learning and development opportunities for 
the children. 

Wishing you all a very 

A little reminder... 

The date to apply for reception 

places for September 2024 is 

15th January 2024.  

Merry Christmas 

A big thank you to everyone 

who has supported our 

Christmas fundraising efforts. 

The raffle, performance 

refreshments and Christmas 

jumper photos have raised just 

over £600 for Pre-School.  We 

will be using this to make some 

improvements to Pre-School in 

the new year and we can’t wait to 

tell you all about them! 

Happy Birthday to  

Holly, Mila & Ella who all 

have their birthdays  

this month! 

Please check Tapestry as there 

is a message for the children.  

We would love to see parents 

like and comment on the lovely 

observations that are added by 

staff. Also please do share 

photos/video's from home as 

the children really enjoy looking 

at these with their friends. 

 


